
Town Report – Mailing Issues

At Town Meeting, we heard that some people did not receive their 
Town Reports until Saturday, February 29th despite them being mailed 
out on Friday, February 21st.

If you received your Town Report after Tuesday February 25th, please
contact the Town Offices (town@fletchervt.net or 849-6616) telling us 
your name and address so that we can explore the problem with the 
Post Office.

Thank you for your assistance.
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